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NEWSLETTER 16 Term  6 

Friday 14th June 2024 

Dear Chiddingly Families,  

We have had such a busy start to Term 6 and we have lots more planned over the next 5 weeks. 

Please remember there is no assembly next week (Friday 21st June) as it is Sports Day (weather permitting). 
Please arrive promptly to school for a 9am start (see letter that was sent to parents). 

Sycamore Class have a Windfarm trip on Thursday 20th June so please complete the GoogleForm in the letter. 

Please order class photos by 30th June if you would like to opt for free delivery to the school.  

The PFCS are doing a School Disco on 2nd July. Please fill in the Google Form: https://forms.gle/
zHJ9T1oS9xegcsdc9 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Mrs Dann 

Skills Builders (Last Two Weeks)  

Congratulations to the children below for receiving their skills builders 

in the last two weeks. 

 

 

Skills Builders (Next Two 

Weeks) 

You are welcome to join us in our  

celebration assemblies on Fridays at 

9.15am.   

Friday 28th June 

Beech — Orla      Willow— Frances  

Sycamore— Skooter 

Friday 5th July 

Willow— Rosa 

Sycamore— Maizie and Khloe 

https://forms.gle/zHJ9T1oS9xegcsdc9
https://forms.gle/zHJ9T1oS9xegcsdc9


Positivity Board 

 

Attendance 

The Pioneer Federation goal is an average attendance rate of 97%, recognising that each school day          
provides opportunities for learning, as well as social and emotional development. It is noticeable when 

students miss school as it impacts on their progress.  

 

Less than 94.9% - Red 

95 to 96.4% - Amber 

96.5 to 99.9% - Green 

100% - Gold 

Whole school this week: 91.1% 

Whole school this year: 94.03% 

 

Oak: 92.93% 

Beech: 91.04% 

Willow: 91.85% 

Sycamore: 89.69% 

Well done, Oak! 



Oak 

A few of our butterflies hatched during the half term, but luckily some waited until we all returned, and 
we had the joy of releasing these into our garden. We also harvested our potatoes, with a visit from 
Chiddingly Horticultural Society to weigh them and help them reap the rewards of their hard work! 
Meanwhile, we've been exploring the oceans as pirates; finding out about where the oceans are, what 
lives in them and how these creatures survive!  

Class Updates 



Beech 
Beech Class has had a busy 2 weeks starting in term 6. They have completed a fun run with the school, 

starting learning all about Castles and the Battle of Hastings, they have learnt all about money in Maths 

(get ready for them to ask for more pocket money now they know what each coin is worth!), learning all 

about the changes within our bodies and they are writing their own leaflets about a castle in                      

English.  Fabulous work Beech Class!  



Willow 
This week Willow Class were very lucky to have Hands on History come into school. They had an amazing 
day with the children from St Marys. They took part in lots of activities including shooting a bow, lighting 
a fire, working on their archaeology skills and learning some stone age sign language.   



Sycamore 
A group of Year 6 children have been taking part in Bikeability this week - learning about bicycle repair 
and maintenance and also how to stay safe on the roads.   



Forest School (Last Week) 
Beech enjoyed Forest School this week! We made the fire which meant... MARSHMALLOWS! We recapped how to 
stay safe around a fire and when we were near the fire making our smores. We enjoyed making dens, swinging on 
the rope swing and playing in the mud kitchen. We also used our knife skills and made some keepsakes to take 
home.  



Raystede Fun Run 
WOW! What a fabulous fun run we had all dressed up as animals, making animal noises with Mr Cline 
(aka Chicken Man)! The children had a wonderful time followed by a very successful cake sale at the end 
of the day. Once again, thank you for all your support. We raised an impressive £284.50 for Raystede at 
Chiddingly! Watch this space to see who the winning school was!  



Dates For Your Diary 

June 2024  

20th — Sycamore Wind Farm Trip 

21st — Sports Day 

24th  — Sycamore Hands on History 

27th — AES Fun Run 

July 2024 

9th — Summer Production Dress Rehearsal 

11th — Summer Production 

16th — Leavers’ Assembly at 1.45pm 

22nd — Term 6 ends and Summer Holidays begins 

23rd — INSET Day 
 

 

 

 

September 2024 

2nd & 3rd—INSET Days 

4th — Beech, Willow & Sycamore Class start 

6th — Oak Class start (see letter for timings of staggered start) 

October 2024         May 2025 

25th — Term 1 ends        5th — May bank holiday 

November 2024        23rd — Term 5 ends 

4th — Term 2 starts        June 2025 

December 2024        2nd —  INSET Day 

20th — Term 2 ends        3rd— Term 6 starts 

January 2025         July 2025 

6th—INSET Day         21st—Term 6 ends 

7th—Term 3 starts        22nd — INSET Day 

February 2025 

14th — Term 3 ends 

24th — Term 4 starts 

April 2025 

4th — Term 4 ends 

22nd — Term 5 starts 

 Library Summer Reading Challenge  
 
The Challenge will begin in libraries on Saturday 
6th July and end on Saturday 7th September. 
 
To take part in the Challenge children need to 
read six books of their choice that they have           
borrowed from the library or downloaded from 
their e-book library over the summer holidays. 
They are given rewards for each book they read 
and a certificate and medal if they manage to 
complete the Challenge.   

https://eastsussexlibrary.overdrive.com/library/kids






Chartwells cannot add this to ParentPay so please choose 

the main if your child wants the beef burger or the                 

vegetarian option for this day for the Quorn hot dog. 


















